NOTICE RE: SHERIFF’'S WRIT ENFORCEMENT

March 20, 2020

As a result of the Provincial responses to mitigating risk of transmission of COVID-19, Sheriff’s
Services is advising anyone required to make a payment to contact the Sheriff’s office to
facilitate payment by credit card, mailing in cheque, or setting up direct deposit. Please do not
attend in person at Sheriff Services to make a payment.

Sheriff Services can be reached at: 902-620-3573.



